
Republic of Serbia
Ministry of Agriculture,

Forestry and Water Management
Plant Protection Directorate

Omladinskih brigada I
Belgrade

Nr: 321-01-56- l3 l20l7 - l l

Date: 30th Jun 2017.

To: IPPC Contact Points

Subject: Notification on new stamp and name of Ministry of the Republic of Serbia
competent for Phytosanitary issues

Dear Colleagues,

With this letter we would like to inform you that competent Ministry for Phytosanitary
issues of the Republic of Serbia has been changed its name from the "Ministry of Agriculture
and Environmental Protection" to the "Ministry of Agriculture, Forestry and Water
Management".

According to above mentioned we notifu you that use of new stamp with the name of
th. Minirtry of dgrir,.rlt*.. For.rtry und Wut., Munug.*.rt

Content of the stamp:
Outer circle - Name of the country and name of the Capital
PEIIYEJII,IKA CPEI4JA
EEOfPAI

Middle circle - Name of the competent Ministry
MT4HT4CTAP C TB O II O Jb O IIp I4B p EIE, IIIyMAP C TB A I,I B OA O IIp I4 B p EAE

Inner circle: Name of Competent Authority
YIIPABA 3A 3AIIITI4TY BI4JbA

In the middle of the stamp is the coat of arms of the Republic of Serbia
Below the Coat of arms is serial number of the stamp indicated by Roman numer,als

For practical and technical reasons, we have determined a transition period, during
which forms of Phytosanitary Certificates having name of the "Ministry of Agriculture and
Environmental Protection" will be verified with new stamp of the "Ministry of Agriculture,
Forestry and Water Management", starting with 5th July ZOII till 30th Septemb er 2017 .



Issuance forms of Phytosanitary Certificates with name of the "Ministry of
Agriculture, Forestry and Water Managemenf'will start from October ft,2017.

We kindly ask you to forward this information to the officers of all points of entry in
your country for their information and further necessary action so that there is no
inconvenience in the clearance of the consignments.

Thank you for your kind cooperation.

Yours sincerelv.
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